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The Embassy of the Russian Federation in Yerevan commented on the cooperation between Russia 
and Armenia in the field of biosafety.

At a meeting of CSTO leaders in Moscow on May 16 this year, Russian President  Vladimir Putin  
paid special attention to the issues of biosafety in the former Soviet Union.

The information about the US military biological program in Ukraine has caused a wide response. 
Regarding the issues of the media applying to the Embassy of Russia and Armenia for cooperation 
in the field of biosafety, we would like to mention the following:
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